
Abandonment – Fortwilliam Parade, Belfast
The Department for Regional Development, being of the opinion that another 
road is available which provides alternative facilities for road traffic, proposes 
to make an Order to abandon 306.2 square metres of alleyway to the rear of 
Nos. 24-54 and to side of No. 54 Fortwilliam Parade, Belfast.

The area of road proposed to be abandoned is delineated on a map which, 
together with a copy of a draft order, may be inspected free of charge during 
office hours within the period from 4th May 2016 to 13th June 2016 at the 
Department’s Headquarters, Clarence Court, 10-18 Adelaide Street, Belfast 
and at TransportNI Eastern Division, Hydebank, 4 Hospital Road, Belfast or 
viewed online at www.drdni.gov.uk/consultations

Any person may, within the period above, object to the proposal in writing to 
the Department’s TransportNI Eastern Division, Lands Section, Hydebank, 4 
Hospital Road, Belfast, BT8 8JL or by emailing lands.eastern@drdni.gov.uk 
stating the grounds of the objection. Information you provide, including 
personal information, could be published or disclosed under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) or the Environmental Information Regulations 
(EIR). For further details on confidentiality, the FOIA and the EIR please refer 
to www.ico.org.uk
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